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Dear Students and Colleagues, 

I hope all of you are safe and in good health wherever you are, either at home or at NIT Silchar 

campus. Presently, Covid-19 pandemic is the deadliest disease of the era and has affected lives all 

around the globe. More than 185 countries all over the world are suffering and dealing with this 

situation in their best possible way. We have been put in these bizarre circumstances due to the 

unavailability of a recognised drug treatment, therefore NIT Silchar consider the health and well-

being of our students and staff at its topmost priority. Our institution commits to this national 

emergency and is trying its best to meet the challenges at its own and incorporation with the 

government of India. As a remedy to the current misfortune, we have followed the preventive 

measure protocols in compliance with the instructions advised by Government of India.  The normal 

classroom teaching and laboratory research activities have been disrupted as majority of our students 

hail from various regions of India and a few from abroad. In spite of all these hurdles we are making 

our best efforts to not interrupt our academic commitments and research, thereby continuing to 

acquire knowledge, innovation and excellence. Our esteemed faculty members have productively 

handled online classroom teaching and ensured uninterrupted learning process for the students who 

have cooperated positively on their end. Nevertheless the ways have improvised, and we are 

confident about a successful academic session this year too.  

We prioritize the well-being of NIT Silchar fraternity and are persistently trying to handle the hurdles 

coming our way so as to fulfil the necessities of all those associated with our institution. We greatly 

take pride in the way our dedicated employees have shown their pliability and promptness upon the 

innovative techniques of operation. Similar to that our students have supported in making this work, 

which we appreciate immensely.  

Since this is the first time our country has faced a lockdown, therefore I request all of you to be 

supportive and take care of one another in this sensitive and stressed environment. It is a humble 

request to all the students, faculties and staff members to regularly visit the institution webpage for 

updated information. We are hopeful and optimistic that situations will recuperate, however until 

then let us continue to be united and encourage each other by standing together against this pandemic 

worldwide. 


